
 

 

 

Staffing Update 

We have a few staffing updates this month! Mrs. Thiessen will be off until near the end of February. 
Mrs. Wyatt, a regular Kindergarten sub, will be with us until then. Congratulations to Mr. Osipa who 
will be off on paternity leave until mind-February. Mrs. Gill will be in 1/2 O. She has done terms at 
both Whyte Ridge School and South Pointe School. Ms. Godfrey will continue her leave, and Mr. 
Gadaleta will continue until her return. Finally, we Mrs. Santos (EA) has moved into a full-time 
position, so we will have a new half-time EA beginning next week. 

 

Holiday Shoeboxes 

We were able to 85 boxes for children in the Charleswood community! Thank you to Mrs. Delorme 
and Mrs. Perks (her mother) for organizing this initiative. Holiday Shoeboxes are a great way for 
students to learn about and build empathy and to help build community within Beaverlodge and 
our surrounding schools.  

 

Healthy Schools Grant and Nutrition Grant 

Thank you to Mr. Adam for his work on getting the Healthy Schools Grant. We have been awarded 
$1300 to continue to purchase items that foster inclusive practices and inclusive communication. 
We will be purchasing three more core boards to place in high-traffic areas and the gym, and a 
sensory wall for the regulation room. 

From the provincial nutrition grant, we have purchased a new fridge and stove for the school 
kitchen. The division also will be renovating the space. We are excited to have an updated kitchen! 

 

Upcoming Events 

January 

TBD – Honesty Assembly 

28- Special Olympics 

29- Fun Lunch 


